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Ellen Ferris

To: Brian Zeman
Subject: RE: Teedon Pit Extension 

From: Brian Zeman <bzeman@mhbcplan.com>  
Sent: November 7, 2019 12:03 PM 
To: Benner, Kim (MNRF) <kim.benner@ontario.ca> 
Cc: Ellen Ferris <eferris@mhbcplan.com>; Mitchell, Kevin (CRH Canada Group Inc.) <kevin.mitchell@ca.crh.com>; Ferri, 
Jessica (CRH Canada Group Inc.) <jessica.ferri@ca.crh.com>; anthony.goodban@sympatico.ca; Herbst, Robert (MNRF) 
<robert.herbst@ontario.ca> 
Subject: RE: Teedon Pit Extension  
 
Good afternoon Kim and Robert 
 
Further to our emails, below please find an email from MECP confirming they have no outstanding issues 
related to the Teedon Pit Extension and the Whip-poor-will surveys that were completed.   
 
I understand this addresses MNRF’s last remaining issue with the Teedon Pit Extension.  Can MNRF please 
provide us with a letter withdrawing their objection to the ARA application?   
 
FYI - The Township of Tiny has asked for a copy of MNRF’s sign off letter since they are in the process of 
finalizing their technical review.   Upon receipt I will provide a copy to the Township.    
 
Regards,    
 
BRIAN ZEMAN, BES, MCIP, RPP | President 
  

MHBC Planning, Urban Design & Landscape Architecture 
113 Collier Street | Barrie | ON | L4M 1H2 | T 705 728 0045 x 226 | F 705 728 2010 | C 705 627 9004 
| bzeman@mhbcplan.com   
 
Follow us: Webpage | Linkedin | Facebook | Twitter | Vimeo 
 

   
This communication is intended solely for the named addressee(s) and may contain information that is privileged, confidential, protected or otherwise exempt from 
disclosure. No waiver of confidence, privilege, protection or otherwise is made. If you are not the intended recipient of this communication, please advise us 
immediately and delete this email without reading, copying or forwarding it to anyone. 
 

 
From: Scheifley, Jody (MECP)  
Sent: October 25, 2019 1:33 PM 
To: Nadon, Mallory (MECP) <Mallory.Nadon@ontario.ca> 
Cc: Heeney, Paul (MECP) <Paul.Heeney@ontario.ca> 
Subject: RE: AGGREGATES ‐ Teedon Pit Extension, Township of Tiny, Simcoe County 
 

Hi Mallory, 
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I would recommend with the absence of any whop-poor-will (survey conducted as per protocol) that 
MECP would have no outstanding concern with the Teedon Pit extension. 
 
 
Jody Scheifley 
Management Biologist | Permissions and Compliance Section, Species at Risk Branch 
Ministry of Environment, Conservation and Parks 
519-371-8422 
1450 7TH Avenue East Owen Sound, Ontario, N4K 2Z1    
 
 


